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RE: MGLA220116-3550 FOI request: London's cable car 
Mayor of London (mayor@london.gov.uk)  

 To:     

Dea  

Thank you for your FOI request of 22 January. The information you seek is as follows. 

Transport for London was awarded £8m from the European Regional Development Fund towards the cost of the Emirates Air Line cable car in 2013. Payments
have been made by the Greater London Authority on the basis of claims submitted to TfL to the value of £7.2m ERDF. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Senior ERDF Delivery Manager 

Dear Sir or Madam,?? 

Under the Freedom of Information Act (2000) I am seeking the? following pieces of information from the Greater London Authority:

1) How much funding (in GDP or euros) has been provided by any institutions of the European Union to support the Emirates Air Line cable car?
(https://tfl.gov.uk/modes/emirates-air-line/)

2) When was this funding provided? If funding was provided on more than one occasion, please provide details.

3) What was the source of the funding? (ie. name of fund, EU institution which provided it). If there was more than once source, please provide details.

?If you need any clarification then please contact me at this e-mail? address. Under your section 16 duty to provide advice and assistance, ?I would expect
you to contact me if you find this request? unmanageable in any way before the twentieth working day.?? 

I would be grateful if you could confirm via e-mail that you have? received this request, and I look forward to hearing from you in ?the near future.?? 

Many thanks,
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